
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Asheboro Housing Authority will hold a public hearing to discuss the Housing Opportunity 

Through Modernization Act (HOTMA) of 2016 (HOTMA) Rules as required by the U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). The HOTMA Rules will impact the 

following policies: Public Housing Admissions & Continued Occupancy Policy. Housing Choice 

Voucher Administrative Plan and Wainman Homes Multifamily Tenant Selection Plan.  While 

the majority of HOTMA provisions cannot be implemented until the finalization of HUD & PHA 

software, HUD encourages Public Housing Authorities to share provisions of HOTMA Rules 

that do not require HUD and PHA Software updates. The proposed plan will be available 

September 3, 2024 at 338 W. Wainman Avenue, Asheboro during normal working hours, 9:00 

a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday. The public hearing on the HOTMA amendments 

will be held on October 23, 2024 at the same location at 10:00 a.m.  

 


